



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter May 24, 2023

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Happy last week of school! As we wrap up the year, we're excited for our 8th grade class. We'll miss these students – many of whom we've known since kindergarten! We are proud of them and can't wait to see what they accomplish in high school. We wish everyone a summer filled with relaxation, fun, learning, family and friends. We'll see you in August!

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

Medicine in the School Office: Please stop by the school office by June 8, 2023 to pick up any student medication, inhalers and/or epi-pens. After June 8th, we will dispose of anything that is left. We do not keep medicine from year to year. We will not send anything home with students - a parent or adult must stop by to collect everything. Thanks.

SCHOOL CALENDAR

May

26 Last day of school for grades 1-7 (11am dismissal)

2023-24 School Calendar Dates - Click here

Odyssey of the Mind: Thank you so much to everyone who attended, contributed or purchased something in support of OM going to the World Finals in Michigan. The team leaves today (Wed., May 24) and is excited for the opportunity! Congratulations to Steve Averdick, winner of the Concacaf ticket raffle!

Finally, if you purchased Buddy Cards before Monday, May 22 on Givesmart.com you should have received them by now. Please email Melissa at mkbasman@gmail.com if you have not. Buddy Cards will continue to be sold by the OM team, so contact your favorite OMer or click here whenever you need more!

Vacation Bible School: VBS is returning to St. Agnes this summer! It will be held the week of July 17-21 for incoming kindergarten through 5th grade students. Registration is now available here. Questions can be directed to Natalie Egan at natalie.egan12@gmail.com

Message from the cafeteria: If you have been utilizing the K12 Payment Center for recurring payments, we kindly request that you take a moment to turn off these recurring payments. It is important to follow these steps to ensure that the recurring payments are stopped.

- 1. Log in to your account on the K12Payment Center website. (https://www.k12paymentcenter.com)
- 2. Navigate to the recurring payment setup screen.
- 3. Locate the scheduled payments associated with your account.
- 4. Delete the scheduled payments.
- 5. By deleting the schedule payments, you will effectively disable the recurring payment feature. We understand that this may require a few minutes of your time, but we assure you that it is essential to prevent any further recurring payments from being processed. Thank you for your prompt action.

Summer lunches: As summer approaches, we want to make sure that all children in our community have access to nutritious meals, even when school is out. We are excited to let you know about the USDA Summer meals for Kids Site Finder at www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids. This website allows you to find nearby sites where your child can receive free meals during the summer months. These sites are available in Boone County, Campbell County, Harrison County, Kenton County and Mason County, and will operate from June 2, 2023, to July 28, 2023. To find a nearby site, simply visit www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids and enter your zip code or address. The site will provide you with a list of locations and mealtimes, as well as any eligibility requirements. It is important to note that these meals are available to all children under the age of 18, regardless of income or eligibility for reduced-price school meals. We encourage you to take advantage of this program to ensure your child receives nutritious meals throughout the summer.

FC Cincinnati: Saint Agnes is going to FC Cincinnati! Are you coming with us? Details: You are invited to Saint Agnes night at the FCC soccer game! FC Cincinnati is excited to host Saint Agnes School at TQL Stadium on Saturday, September 2nd at 7:30 PM vs. the Orlando City SC. Use the link to get a discounted price on tickets. When you're done buying, you'll receive a unique link to share with friends. Everyone who buys from your link will sit with you at the game so you can pay separately but sit together! All fans will receive their digital tickets through their SeatGeek account. For any questions/concerns, please contact Brandon Jones at (513) 977-5415 or jones@fccincinnati.com. All tickets will be mobile and can be accessed through the SeatGeek app. Buy your tickets here: https://fevogm.com/event/Stagnes23

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School

PTO NEWS:

School supply kits: Summer is almost here, but never too early to think about school supplies for next year. The 1st Day School Supply Store is now open until July 1. Kits are created for each grade level from the school list. Packed individually and labeled for each child. Kits also include name labels. Kits will be delivered before the start of school and will be distributed at the meet the teacher event. PTO will earn \$5 from every kit sold. An easy way to raise money for Saint Agnes and save a lot of time before school starts. Order your kits at http://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=43324

BOOSTERS NEWS:

Saint Agnes Golf Outing: Registration is now open for the 2023 Saint Agnes Boosters Golf Outing! This is a fundraiser for Saint Agnes Athletics and the Christian Values we work to instill through athletics. The event is fun for avid golfers and beginners. Registration is \$80 per player. Saturday 8/12 – Check-in starts at 3:30, shotgun start at 4:30 PM. Sign-up as an individual, couple, any size group, or an 8-person team. (We will pair-up players not signed up as an 8-person team) Format: 9-hole (Scramble with Alternate Shot format) at Devou Golf Course followed by dinner and live music. Register at: https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters Choose "add participant" to pay for multiple players.

Fall Golf League: "A Tradition Like No Other" The Saint Agnes Golf Team is back for the fall season! Registration is open between May 8, 2023 to June 23, 2023. The team is available to all boys and girls for incoming grades 4th-8th and open to beginners and experienced golfers. The league is set up to maximize fun and learning the game.

Details for those interested:

- Team practice begins in August with the league starting near the end of August.
- Season is usually 8-9 weeks pending weather and playoff matches.
- Matches are held at Florence World of Golf and typically average about 2 matches a week.
- Great way to have kids learn the game and others to sharpen skills.
- Parent volunteers are needed. Great way to earn service hours and be outside.
- Cost is \$135.00 per player

Registration is available on the St. Agnes Athletics website at https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters. Please contact stagnesgolfteam@gmail.com with questions.

Boys' Basketball Director Needed: We are looking for a new boys basketball director for grades 2-8 for the Fall 2023 season. You could also team-up with someone to be co-directors. This entails taking the registration list and coordinating team and coach assignments, as well as league registration. The Boosters will be there to help you through it all. If you are interested or have questions, please contact Tim McHugh timemchugh@gmail.com.

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School

P	Δ	R	19	SI	4	C:	O	١	Л	٨	ΛI	Ш	V	IT۱	7	N	JF'	W	S:
	_	чъ		"		•	v	4 1	,	ı۱	4	91	•				•		•

Save the date for Saint Agnes Homecoming/Cookout: Homecoming will be Friday, August 25 th from 6 – 11:00 pm. Al
parish and school families are invited for an evening of fun and fellowship. Mark your calendars.

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School